
Santiago,  September  25, 
2024

Dear IASAJ members,

The Supreme Court of Justice of Chile has the honor to extend a cordial invitation  
to the XV IASAJ Congress, to be held on April 2-4, 2025 in Santiago, Chile, under  
the thematic axis “The Administration, the General Interest and the Judge”.

It will be an honor for the Supreme Court to count on your valuable participation in  
this  activity,  which  will  be  an  ideal  opportunity  to  share  and  learn  about  the  
functioning of the administrative jurisdiction in the different countries that make up  
this international network.

Those  interested  should  register  by  accessing  the  following  link: 
https://iasajchile2025.cl/ providing  the  requested  information  and  taking  into  
account the deadline of November 11, 2024. If at the time of registration, you do  
not have the flight itinerary, you may re-edit the form and include the remaining  
data. To do this, you must access the link that you will receive in the automatic  
confirmation of your registration that will be sent to your e-mail address.

Punctuality in sending the information is of vital importance for the coordination of  
the  internal  transportation  and  food  service,  as  well  as  to  ensure  the  optimal  
development  of  the  event. The venue of  the  event  will  be  the  Sheraton Hotel  
Santiago and Convention Center, the registration form will allow you to make a  
reservation of your accommodation.

For any logistic or specific questions about the event, please contact us at e-mail  
info@iasajchile2025.cl

We look forward to seeing you in Chile in April next year.

Yours faithfully,

FIRMADIGITAL

Este documento t iene f irma electrónica y su original puede ser validado en
http://verificadoc.pjud.cl
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